
Notice 
 

Due to the disturbed situation during the month of December 2019, December MAT 
could not be conducted in certain places. Hence, as a special case, this year February 
MAT will be considered for shortlisting candidates for GDPI for selection to the MBA 
programme. This will not create any precedence in future. 
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